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As an Oregon Citizen I oppose this bill.  Background checks are already in place 

making this redundant. We have too many laws that aren’t being informed, why 

create another? Other than making Oregon citizens criminals is no answer.  

Enforcing current laws is what you should be demanding.  Please vote no. 


